
SECTION 8: MEMBERSHIPS IN GRADUATE OR OTHER INTERDISCIPLINARY PROGRAMS 

From reviewed 1/7/2024 

Reviews of candidates who are members of Graduate Interdisciplinary Programs (GIDPS) or involved 
with other interdisciplinary programs should follow the Guidelines of Acknowledgment and Evaluation 
of Faculty Participation in Graduate Interdisciplinary Programs and other Interdisciplinary Units 
(Appendix C). Candidates may also choose to discuss their GIDPs or other interdisciplinary 
participation in their Candidate Statements. 

Description of candidate’s membership(s) and contributions to GIDPs or other Interdisciplinary 
Programs  

Please provide details of relevant activities relating to interdisciplinarity in teaching, research, 
and/or service. 

Prepared by the Candidate 

REMINDER – If the candidate completes Section 8, both documents in Section 8A are required. 

https://facultyaffairs.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/2024-02/2024-25_Appendix%20C_CT_CSP_PT_GIDP%20Interdisciplinary%20Activities.pdf

	Please provide details of relevant activities relating to interdisciplinarity in teaching research: Off


